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July 20, 2020 
 
Port Transportation Association 
ptavancouver@gmail.com 
 
 
I am writing in response to your July 13 & 17, 2020 letters. 
 
As a public servant, I abide by a Standards of Conduct which guides my decision making and conduct, this includes 
conflict of interest guidelines.  Every year, I am required to renew my Oath of Employment that includes these 
Standards of Conduct. 
 
Please see the link below that outlines the Standards of Conduct including Conflicts of Interest for public servants. 
 
https://www2.gov.bc.ca/gov/content/careers-myhr/about-the-bc-public-service/ethics-standards-of-
conduct/conflict-interest?keyword=conflict&keyword=of&keyword=interest&keyword=guidelines 
 
 
 
 
OFFICE OF THE BC CONTAINER TRUCKING COMMISSIONER 
 
 
 
 
Michael Crawford 
Commissioner 
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